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Date:  January 18, 2018 
 
TO:  Kevin J. Murphy, City Manager 
 
VIA:   Tom Bellegarde, Assistant City Manager/DPW Commissioner  
 
FROM: Nicolás H. Bosonetto, P.E., City Engineer  
 
SUBJECT: 9/26/17 Mayor Kennedy – Request City Manager instruct the proper 
department to look into pedestrian crossing signal at the intersection of School 
Street and Branch Street 

The intersection of School Street and Branch Street is fully signalized with an exclusive 
pedestrian phase.  There are pedestrian push buttons and pedestrian signal heads at all 
four corners. 

The signal posts at this intersection are frequently hit and damaged by automobiles, so 
there may be times between repairs when the pedestrian buttons or heads may be 
damaged.  The City’s Electrical Department is vigilant to repair any damage in a timely 
manner. 

 


